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Updates, information, and resources to assist U.S. Department of Justice grant applicants and award recipients. 
 

 
DOJ Grant Application Season Is Here! Update Your SAM.gov and Grants.gov Registrations 
Now  
Fiscal Year 2024 solicitations are already being posted—so get ready! We want you to be part of 
the grant application process. (All open DOJ funding opportunities are posted on Grants.gov.)  
 
To apply for federal funding, you must first register your entity with SAM.gov and Grants.gov. If 
you’ve used these systems in the past, you still need to ensure that your registration and users are 
current.   

• You can register at any point during the year. Note: SAM.gov registrations expire 
after 12 months and must be renewed annually.  

• Start early to ensure you have updated your entity’s points of contact, as needed. 
This will prevent delays in completing your application—or potentially missing the 
application deadline.  

 
For more tips on using SAM.gov and Grants.gov, visit the JustGrants Resources Application 
Submission Training page.  
 

 
 

You received this email because you are a current or previous Department of Justice grant applicant or award recipient.  

GovDelivery is providing this service on behalf of the Department of Justice and may not use your subscription information for any 
other purposes. For more information, review the Department of Justice Privacy Policy and the GovDelivery Privacy Policy. 

 

https://www.grants.gov/search-grants
https://sam.gov/content/home
https://www.grants.gov/applicants/grant-applications/how-to-apply-for-grants
https://justicegrants.usdoj.gov/training/training-application-submission
https://justicegrants.usdoj.gov/training/training-application-submission
https://www.justice.gov/doj/privacy-policy
https://granicus.com/privacy-policy/

